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Poppy, Lottie and Willow performing in the fabulous KS2 Christmas Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tax Free Child Care 
We are delighted to inform you that we have now signed up for 

the Government Tax Free Child care  Parents eligible will now be 

able to get help with their childcare costs. Please contact the 

school office for further information. 

  Thank you for your support, 
 

      Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                                 Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 
hello@nansledanschool.org 

Sporting Events:  Our Y5/6 pupils are due to participate 

in tomorrow’s indoor Athletics competition. We wish them 
the best of luck. Recently, our younger team of pupils 
performed to an exceptionally high standard, narrowly 
missing out on qualification. Well done!  

Christmas Performances Thank you for coming along to 
support the children in their performances. They ought to be 
very proud of what they achieved! 
 
Staffing News We are pleased to welcome a new member to 
the Nansledan team. We have Mr Mike Pearson joining us as 
a Teaching Assistant in Key Stage 2, working mostly in 
Trevithick Class. We also have Miss Cristina Parsons joining us 
as a lunch time supervisor from today. Welcome! 
 

Our PTA - Friends of Nansledan 
 

On Monday 20th January at 4pm, we will be 
meeting in the school Hall to explore setting 
up a PTA at Nansledan School. 
 
This meeting is informal and a chance for you 
to find out more about what may be involved, 
share any ideas you have and to meet with 
like-minded parents who are keen to support 
the school through fundraising. 
 
All interested parents and members of the 
school community are invited to attend. 
 

Nut-Free Policy Due to some severe allergies, please 
can we remind parents/carers that we are a nut free 
school.  Please can you check any items that you may 
put into lunch boxes to ensure that they are nut free.  
Thank you for your support! 
 

CENSUS DAY – THURSDAY 16th JANUARY 
Census day is when the DfE collects information 
about each school to help them plan for the future, 
and most importantly, the data is used to set future 
school budgets. One of the figures we have to 
report is the number of meals taken in Reception, 
Years 1 and 2 on this day.  This data will then be 
used to decide how much funding for the year for 
our hot meals. We only receive enough funding for 
meals taken on census days.  Our solution is to ask 
every child in Reception, Years 1 and 2 to try a hot 
meal on Census Day.  Then your child                     
will be fully funded to have during the                    
year thus saving the school any additional costs.   

Thank you for your support. 
 

 

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back and a very Happy New Year to you all. 
We all hope you had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed 
your time together as a family. We’ve enjoyed 
hearing about the things you’ve been up to such as 
swimming in the sea, Star Wars (a significant highlight 
for many) and the gifts given and received! 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class 

w/e 10.01.2020 

Jemison 93.3% 

Shackleton 96.2% 

Newton 97.3% 

Anning 96.6% 

Trevithick 95.6% 

Johnson 95.8% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Newton 
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